
Lawati Nogen, 3D (24)  

 

Dear Ms Yueng, 

 

I am writing to propose some other ways which are more meaningful 

and fun for students to raise funds for the less fortunate of the society. 

 

The fun fair will be held on Saturday afternoon at 1:00 p.m. in the 

school playground. There will be game stalls where participants can win 

prizes. We would also like to have a second-hand stall where we sell 

second-hand clothes and books. The last stall will be for food, since the 

participants might get hungry while playing games. Both parents and 

students could attend and the tickets will be about ten dollars each. The 

reason we like this idea is because it will be fun for both the participants 

and the helpers. Also, it can help develop student leadership and 

confidence. 

 

Another idea is a fashion show. The clothing and costumes will be 

made by the students. The models will also be students. They will model 

the outfits on a cat walk in the school hall. Parents and students can come 



to watch the students. The ticket price will be ten dollars and free for 

children below 10. We wanted to have a fashion show because students 

need a lot of time to think and create costumes so this will help improve 

their artistic and creative skills. Also, the models will gain a lot of 

confidence by walking on the catwalk. 

 

Overall I believe these two ideas will raise more funds than a Dress 

Casual Day and it will be more fun and helpful to the students too. I hope 

you like these ideas and will consider using them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lawati Nogen 

Chairperson of class 3D 


